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 Chatterton Road at Fontaine Road and Reynard Road 
Improvement Project to begin on April 6 

 
(Franklin County, Ohio – April 3, 2015) --- Dean C. Ringle, P.E., P.S., Franklin County 
Engineer, announces that a road improvement project on Chatterton Road at Fontaine 
Road and Reynard Road will start on April 6, 2015 and last through the beginning of 
August, weather permitting.  
 
“We are improving these intersections to meet traffic and pedestrian safety demands. The 
project includes widening Chatterton Road for a center turn lane between Fontaine Road 
and Reynard Road”, stated Dean Ringle. “New pavement markings, sidewalks, and a 
crosswalk with a rapid flashing beacon will help keep pedestrians safer while crossing this 
busy road corridor. Roadway drainage improvements are also included.”   
 
The project will be divided into phases to allow Chatterton Road to remain open to traffic. 
During the various project phases, temporary closures will occur on Fontaine Road and 
Reynard Road, which will detour traffic for those side streets.  
  
The Franklin County Engineer's Office will supervise this $752,000 project. Work will be 
performed by Strawser Paving, Inc.  Funding is provided from the Ohio Public Works 
Commission, Franklin County License Plate Fees, and the City of Columbus. 
 
For updates or additional information, please call our office at (614) 525-3030 or visit 
www.franklincountyengineer.org. 
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